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[} Welcome to Idaho’s 124th Wing

AIR HATIONAL GUARD

124Th wing

Welcome to the official website of the
Idaho Alr National Guard and the 124th
Wing based at Gowen Field in beautiful
Boise, Idaho.

The 124th is steeped in proud history and
rich tradition and for the past 60 years has
boasted some of the finest men and women
anywhere in the Armed Forces. We remain
ready, relevant and reliable whenever and
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Whether you are visiting this site to learn

more about our organization or are

Interested in becoming one of Idaho's

finest, take a look around this site. I you

don't find what you are looking for, please
P
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The 124th Wing

4474 S DeHaviland St
Boise ID 83705-8103

(208) 422-5011

April 6, 2008
Samuel A. Dewitt

153 Jackson Avenue

Moscow, Idaho 83843-4220

Subject:  Grounding of Aircraft 78-611

Dear Mr. Dewitt,

After reading your letter I have come to appreciate your extraordinary creativity.  I can also understand your urge to pimp an A-10 Thunderbolt after watching MTV.  Unfortunately, the Idaho Air National Guard policy book states explicitly that “any action compromising the outlook, integrity, or usability of its military hardware may be found guilty of criminal misconduct.”  You will be glad to hear that we have agreed to forgo a criminal investigation in favor of a private settlement.
AOPA Aircraft Insurance has agreed to cover 90% of the cost of buying a new A-10 Thunderbolt.  You may pay the rest (1 million dollars) in yearly installments to Idaho Air National Guard’s account at www.wellsfargo.com.  With fifty-thousand dollars a year, the aircraft will be fully paid in twenty years.
Due to our state’s proximity to the Canadian border, the Idaho Air National Guard views itself to be crucial in the first response to any foreign acts of aggression.  Therefore, an absolute conformity to the rules is required, and we are obligated to request your departure from the IANG.  It is with great sorrow that we ask you to pack your bags by 5:00 pm this Friday, April 11, and to pick up your check out documents and payment instructions from Secretary Philippe Dauman in the main office.  If you have any questions please contact us at (208) 422-5011.
It has been a pleasure to have had you under command.  I do not wish to see a talent such as yourself quit military life altogether.  I find your exceptional ingenuity would fit perfectly in the United States Navy should you wish to enlist.  You are also welcome to the end of the year grill.  Food will be provided, but please remember to bring beer to share.
Best regards,

Ze (Mickey) Zhao

Brigadier General

